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Date: June 5, 2020 

Attention Transportation Permit Applicants: 

Tulare County Resource Management Agency is in the process of modifying internal processing procedures 
regarding transportation permit. As a result, the following changes are being implemented, effective June 8, 2020: 

Please contact our office at (559) 624-7073 with transportation permit related questions or if you require 
assistance submitting transportation permits. Ms. Roxana Mendez will be serving as the primary contact for all 
transportation permit applications. Hard copy submittals of transportation permit applications shall be addressed 
as indicated below. 

ATTN: Permit Center - Transportation Permit 
Tulare County Resource Management Agency 
5961 S Mooney Blvd 
Visalia, CA 93277 

It is the County’s intent to provide various methods for submission of transportation permit applications. 
However, we highly encourage transportation permit applications be submitting via email, at 
TransportationPermits@co.tulare.ca.us in order to promptly and efficiently process applications. 

All transportation permit information (including contact information) can be found on County’s website provided 
below: 

https://tularecounty.ca.gov/rma/index.cfm/permits/encroachment-and-transportation-permits/ 

If you have any further questions regarding these changes, please feel free to contact our office at (559) 624-7073. 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Hernan Beltran, P.E. 
Chief Engineer – Resource Management Agency 


